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SPECIAL ALERT 
Update from the California Student Aid Commission 

STATE OF 
CALIFORNIA 

September 19, 2022 GSA 2022-65 

TO: Financial Aid Administrators 

FROM: Tae Kang 
Deputy Director, Program Administration & Services Division 

SUBJECT: Golden State Teacher Grant (GSTG) Program Workgroup 

This Special Alert from the California Student Aid Commission (Commission) 
provides information regarding the formation of a Golden State Teacher Grant 
(GSTG) Program Workgroup for the 2022-23 academic year. 

GSTG Workgroup 

The Commission invites interested staff who administer the GSTG Program to 
participate in a GSTG workgroup. This workgroup will initially meet bi-weekly 
beginning in mid-October to clarify the program requirements, share best 
practices, identify potential solutions to any concerns that may arise, and develop 
processes in relation to the any legislative changes. 

Staff from the University of California, California State University, private university 
campuses, and local education agencies are invited to participate. If you wish to 
join this workgroup, please send an email to goldenstateteachers@csac.ca.gov 
and include: 

• Your name, title and contact information 

• School and/or segment 

The Commission would like to thank future GSTG Workgroup members for 
providing valuable feedback and sharing their campus expertise. 

Need to contact us? 

 Institutional Support phone number: (888) 294-0153 

 E-mail: schoolsupport@csac.ca.gov 

Working together to effectively promote education beyond high school! 
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